






















 
 

FEE CAP 

WHAT'S NEW? 

Employment agencies may charge workers and employers a fee, as long as they do not 
exceed the fee caps stated in the Employment Agency Rules. From 1 April 2011, these fee 
caps will be revised. 

Fees charged to employer 
 
There will not be a cap on the fee that employment agencies may charge employers for the 
services provided. 

Fees charged to workers 
 
Fees charged should not be more than one month’s worth of salary per year for the 
duration of the approved work pass or employment contract, whichever is shorter. This is 
subject to a maximum of two months’ worth of salary. Employment agencies must issue 
receipts for all monetary transactions with the workers. 

Certain costs, such as the costs of training or medical check-ups conducted in Singapore, 
must continue to be borne by the employer as mandated in existing legislation. 

 

Coverage of fee cap 
 
The fee cap will cover all agency fees collected by employment agencies in Singapore, 
even if they are collected from workers via an overseas employment agency. The fee cap 
will not cover the portion of agency fees collected and retained by overseas employment 
agencies. Items which will not be subjected to the fee cap include expenses incurred 
overseas such as costs of training, medical check-ups overseas and travel expenses to 
Singapore. 

Example involving a foreign worker 
 

A foreign worker is granted a Work Permit to work for one year in Singapore for a monthly 
salary of $900. He should only be charged up to a maximum of $900 by the employment 
agency in Singapore. 

Example involving a local worker 
 

A local worker is placed in a job as a permanent staff with no fixed contract term. His 
monthly salary if $900. He should only be charged up to a maximum of $900 x 2 months = 
$1,800 by the employment agency in Singapore. 
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